
	

Today was a great day at Southlands as we attended our first external career event 
for 2021! Students were able to gain a range of information relating to Tourism and 
explore local job opportunties for the summer.  Zhane, who is pictured, already has 
part time work at a local restaurant in Lymington but is hoping to further develop his 

skills and was keen to see what other employment opportunities there are in the 
New Forest area. 
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